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Greetings,        April 2014 

It has been a very busy month. Ron and Terri Lewis, friends from our home church, and their 
friend Gerald came to visit for about a week this month. 
They jumped in and managed to complete all of the work 
(which had been on hold for more than a year) on a little 
apartment for our first college intern. They built and 
installed shelving and cupboards, some electrical wiring in 
two areas of the apartment, and installed a drop ceiling in 
the hallway of another house. The apartment is now ready 
for use, and when not in use by an intern, it will be 

available for long term accommodations for a couple or a single person. 

Another guest this month brought lots of goodies to eat and drink as well as some movie theater 
products like cups, hats, and posters donated by the Ster-kinekor theater. The kids enjoyed 
using the products, and hung the posters in their bedrooms. The theater also donated carpeting 
which will be installed in various areas to make the rooms more cozy. 

 

Quemic security, from the Welgevonden private game farm, talked to the children about what 
they did at their jobs, and gave them a lesson on rhino poaching and why it hurts the population. 
The boys loved learning about the guns. 

 

 

 



 

 

AVENG, a company from a nearby town sent a road grader to 
level the field we recently cleared trees from, for a regulation 
size soccer/rugby field. The area looks amazing. Now we just 
need grass and goals. 

We had a very nice Easter weekend. Jennifer, Ethan and 
Caeley were instrumental in setting up all kinds of activities for 
the children to do, including a treasure hunt. The children loved 
that so much, the Hayes did another one two days later. We 
had a very nice cookout and lots of activities. 

 

Poor Oneile fell on his face and broke out 
his front teeth. When he arrived at the Fold, 
he had significant decay on his front baby 
teeth, and the dentist advised us to leave 
them until they fell out or were bothering 
him. When he fell, he didn’t cry and it’s not 
hurting him. He now has a beautiful, classic 
snagglepuss, smile. 

 

 

We are registered with an organization called Great Non Profits. Last year we had enough 
nominations to get into their “top rated awards” list. They are looking for nominations for 2014 
now. Being on the list gets us greater recognition for foundations who are looking to help 
organizations. If you have ever visited us, prayed for us or supported us, please consider filling 
out their form to get us on the 2014 list by going to this link: 
http://greatnonprofits.org/reviews/writeC/prince-ministry-in-south-africa  
 

Prayer requests:   The Hayes being successful in getting their South African driver’s licenses. 
Teyani’s eye lesion. Short and long term volunteers.  Power and internet to be working on a 
regular basis. The children do well in school this year. Botzum family and decisions to be made. 
 
Praises:  The Botzum’s visit and their future with The Fold.  Local interests in The Fold continue 
to increase and the recent donations.   

  

God bless,   
Paul and Micky Prince 


